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Isleham C of E Primary 
School Newsletter 

 5 MARCH 2023

Diary Dates 
Spring 2 2024 

World Book Day 
Thursday 7 March 

British Science 
Week                 

11-13 March 

PTA Easter Egg 
Hunt                          

Thursday 21 March 

Year 3/4 
Production  

Tuesday 26 March 
2pm Wednesday 27 

March 2pm 
Thursday 28th 
March 9:30am 

Isleham’s Got 
Talent                      

Thursday 28 March 

Easter Holiday                
Friday 29 March - 
Friday 12th April 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a fun start to the half term, with Years 5 and 6 attending a 
football event, trips to the woods and the wonderful Reception class cafe. 
Year 2 have made some fantastic dinosaur models from clay to kick off their 
topic and the Year 6 classroom has been adorned with beautiful dream 
catcher designs.  

This week sees my personal highlight of the school year - World Book Day. 
This year we are stepping away from tradition to provide the children with a 
range of opportunities all linked to pirate-themed books. From art, to writing, 
to computing, to PE, all subjects will be covered as the children join together 
with their house teams to read a variety of high quality children’s literature. 
Please keep an eye out in your child’s book bag for their free £1 book token 
too! 

The Junior Travel Ambassadors have also been busy working on their spring 
campaign. The children will be presenting an assembly to the whole school 
launching another exciting competition! 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do get in touch. 

Miss Williamson 

A message from 
Miss Williamson… 
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BIG WALK AND WHEEL 
The Junior Travel Ambassadors would like to invite you to take part in 
this year’s Big Walk and Wheel, organised by Sustrans. The aim is to 
inspire children to make active journeys to school, improve air quality in 
their neighbourhood and discover how these changes benefit their 
world. Active travel is a great way to build physical activity into children’s 
daily routine. It helps them arrive to school more relaxed and alert, and 
is great for their mental wellbeing too. This year the challenge will run 
from 11-22 March 2024. On each day of the challenge, schools 
compete to see who can record the greatest number of pupils walking, 
scooting or cycling to school. Good luck! 

PTA Fundraising! 
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